NOTICE – NEW MOBILE EQUIPMENT DEFINITION IN 2004 EDITION OF THE ISO COMMERCIAL GENERAL LIABILITY COVERAGE FORM
The 2004 edition of the ISO Commercial General Liability Coverage form has some important changes with regard to coverage for mobile equipment you may own and use in your business.

Since many insurance companies are adopting the use of this 2004 edition, it is important that we review the implications to your business.

The new policy no longer provides liability coverage for the “over-the road” exposure of some types of mobile equipment. Specifically, the change affects equipment if it is “subject to a compulsory or financial responsibility law or other motor vehicle insurance law in the state where it is licensed or principally garaged.”

Such items of mobile equipment must now be scheduled on your business automobile policy to cover this exposure, and the policy must contain a special endorsement to validate the coverage change.  Prior to your renewal, we will be contacting you to discuss the new policy and the changes to mobile equipment coverage. In the meantime, please provide us with the following information to assist us in the renewal quote process:

· Prepare a list of all vehicles and mobile equipment owned by or used in your business. This includes all self propelled vehicles, as well as trailers and equipment designed to be towed by self propelled vehicles, whether or not they are licensed or registered for use on the road.

· Determine the licensing status and location of each item on the above list, and indicate whether the item ever operates in a state other than Texas.

Since the changes to mobile equipment are significant, we need your help to make certain coverage gaps are avoided at renewal.
